
From: susan Lodge <susiel@optonline.net>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 2:33 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Opposition to the proposed development on Shingle Hill

Dear Madam Chairperson,

I write in opposition to the development being proposed on Shingle Hill. Firstly, only 34 of the 134 

apartments would be allotted for affordable housing, so the notion that the developer proposes is a 

joke. Secondly, and of even more consequence is the fact that this would be a massive apartment 

complex built adjacent to a protected conservation area and allowing it to go forward would destroy an 

invaluable ecological system, not to mention adversely affect Manchester residents’ drinking water.  The

whole project is completely ill-advised and should never pass.  Please protect our lovely natural 

environment.

Respectfully, Susan B Lodge




